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President’s Corner – Special Edition 
Hello all, 

We can sort of see the light at the end of the tunnel.  Hopefully, it will only 
be another month or two when we can fully resume our car activities and 
get back to life as what was normal before this pandemic. 

We hope you’ve been able to make the best of this pandemic situation.  
It’s a great opportunity to take advantage of finishing those odds and ends 
projects that have been put on the back burner, connecting with family and 
friends through Zoom Video Chat, and even playing games on the 
computer with family and friends (we’ve played Scattergories and cards 
with our kids – such fun!).  Now that the weather is nice, we can get out for 
walks, bike ride, enjoy our yards, just sit outside relaxing and get some 
Vitamin D from the sunshine.   

Just a reminder that our monthly meeting is CANCELLED for May.  We’re 
not sure yet if there will be a June meeting.  We’ll let you know when we 
know.  Also, the Market Lake Cleanup won’t be happening this spring.  
We’ll plan on the fall cleanup and hope for the best.  We also don’t know 
when community activities will begin.  I guess we will all just have to keep 
updated through the media and word of mouth.   

 (continued on page 2) 

Cruise Night from 2013 – hoping we see this again soon 



  

The following is a message from Bob Shilkett, Regional Director: 

 

The big item out of the meeting was that the 2020 Lewis & Clark Tour segment has 

been moved to 2021.  This will move the segment our region is hosting to 2023. 

 

The AAA Glidden Tour in Saratoga Springs, New York is still on for September.  

Registration opens on May 1. The Western National in Cottonwood, Arizona for 

October is also still being planned.  But, like many things in our lives right now, that 

is subject to change.  

 

The Region Director for Southwest Florida said that the "stay at home" order is not 

seeing much compliance in her area.  Her advice is, "Stay at home.  If you die, your 

wife will sell your classic cars for what you said you paid for them." 

 

We’ve included some photos of last year’s activities.  Enjoy the memories, and we’re looking 

forward to seeing everyone out and about.  Hopefully, sooner than later.  In the meantime, 

please Stay Home, Stay Safe, and Stay Healthy. 

 

Your Prez, 

 

Douglas 

Carol Avery’s Chrome in the Dome Poster 
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C H A P T E R  E V E N T S  

Chapter meeting cancelled for 
May. 

M E E T I N G  T R E A T S  

June  
July Sam & Wanda 

 
Aug Rich & Joy 
Sep Gary & Dawn 

Oct  
Nov  
Dec  

 

N A T I O N A L  E V E N T S  

Jun 21-25: 6th Muscle Car 
Tour the Shack, White Cloud, 
MI. Don and Sally VanAtta 
(231) 670-0538 or 
vanatta@goldcommcable.com  
 
Jul 12-16: 70th Annual GLR 
Tour, Auburn, IN. Hank Kiess 
(260) 637-7412 or Mike Stitt 
(517) 589-5430. 
 
Aug 17-20: Grand Indiana 
Tour, Columbus, IN. Contact 
Tim & Frieda Howell 
(317) 326-1515 or  
timfriedahowell@gmail.com 
 
Sep 13-18: 75th Revival AAA 
Glidden Tour, Saratoga 
Springs, NY. Bill Preston (315) 
224-5759 or 
glidden2020@gmail.com 
 
Oct 18-23: Western National 
Tour, Cottonwood, AZ. 
Malcolm & Jane Stinson (928) 
368-7442 or 
swstudebaker@live.com 
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The Gas Line 

Fire Station and Lava Hot Springs Photos 
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Send me your car photos for 

the website. 

http://www.eivmcca.org 

 

More Lava and Other Photos 
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